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Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 9.30 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir*)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir*), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  [*during choir term] 

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon & 1.15 to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in Cathedral.  

Thank You - 22nd/23rd April - 1st Collection (Priests’) €1,095       

Second Collection (Share) €830 

St. Michael the Archangel                                                                 

Padre Pio Prayer Group                             

Tuesday 2nd May   

Mass at 5.45pm                        
here in St. Mary's Pro-Cathedral                                   

Followed by the rosary and                      

The local Conferences of the                          

St. Vincent de Paul Society will do 
their monthly collection after all     

Masses this weekend. 

Bank Holiday Monday 1st May                      

Mass at 11 a.m. 

Venerable Matt Talbot First Friday 

Novena Mass and prayers for healing                                                      

in St. Agatha’s Church,                     
North William Street, Dublin 1                          

on 5th May at 7.30pm.    

We pray especially for those suffering 
from any form of addiction, those in 

recovery, their families and the wider 
community affected by alcohol and 

drug misuse. All are Welcome. For further information 

please visit www.matttalbot.ie  or Tel: 01 855 4078.   

Thank You 
The Sunshine Fund would like to  

 

We extend our deepest sympathy               
to the family and friends of                  

Margaret Flood, R.I.P.                         
whose funeral took place here in the 

Cathedral on Thursday.                 

Requiesce in pace 

devotion to Padre Pio concluding with Adoration 
and Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament.                              

St. Pio of Pietrelcina, pray for us  

 

thank most sincerely the congregation of this parish 

for their generous contribution of €1,042.89 on Palm 

Sunday. We rely heavily on the funds generated 

through this collection and your support is greatly 

appreciated. 

http://www.matttalbot.ie/

